
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

This is my final newsletter of the academic year and I would like to take this opportunity to offer my sincere 

gratitude to every one. It has been a hugely successful year and all of the children have made exceptional 

progress. I feel honored to be blessed with such wonderful children, parents and staff, and to be a part of the 

Trinity Family. I will wish you all a sad farewell at the gate on Wednesday and will already be looking forward to 

seeing you all again in September.   

 

Attached to this newsletter you will find a short questionnaire with space for feedback about this year and the 

report you received for your child. Please fill these in and return them to Mrs Browning at the office. 

 

Just a small reminder that children will be meeting their new teacher on Monday morning. They will all go to their 

current classes at drop off, but spend the first lesson after worship time with their new teachers, in their new 

classrooms. The new members of staff will be in the playground in the morning if you would like to introduce 

yourself and welcome them into the Trinity Family.  

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 15th July 2016  
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Dates for your diary: 

Tue 19th July—Music as-

sembly (Parents invited) 

Wed 20th July—Last day 

1:15pm pick up  

Wed 7th September 

2016—First day back 

Superhero Day in Reception: 

A super day was had on Thursday this week in Recep-
tion! Well done to everyone who participated in Su-
perhero day and got dressed up. Mr Wills looked very 
fetching as Superman… even if he did say so himself! 

At the Beach with Year One: 

On Tuesday, Year One had a fantastic time at Southend on Sea. There was pad-

dling, sandcastle making, singing and lots of fun! Not even a late coach could spoil 

such a glorious day! Thank you to all of the parent helpers who made the day even 

more special. 

Term Time Holidays: 

Thank you to everyone who read our new guidance on 

attendance and punctuality. We appreciate everyone 

being so on board with helping the school reach its 

target of 96.4% whole school attendance. A reminder 

that children need to be in school until 1:15pm on 

Wednesday July 20th and begin back o school at 

8:55am on September 7th. If you are booking holi-

days, please remember that they are during the six 

week break only and should not impeach on term 

time. Any illness in or around this time will need to be 

evidenced with a doctor’s note.  

Music Assembly: 

On Tuesday next week (19th July), we 

will be having our final music assem-

bly, where children from each year 

group will be performing some of the 

wonderful songs they have learned 

throughout the year. The assembly 

will be at the normal time of 9:05am. 

Parents are invited to stay after drop 

off if they would like to watch. 

Weather permitting, it will be held in 

the playground so there will be no 

restrictions on numbers.  

Wraparound Care Update: 

We are currently ‘dotting the I’s and crossing the T’s’ 

with our new wraparound provider for September. 

There will be a letter out on Monday notifying families 

of the changes.  

100% Attendance Heroes! 

On Wednesday, children who have achieved 100% 

attendance for this half term will be receiving a certifi-

cate, congratulating them on this achievement. How-

ever, a super congratulations needs to go to these 

nine children, who have been at school every day 

since September: 

Aaliyah (RKW) Alice (1A) 

Aston (RKW)  Sam (1A) 

Rory (RE)  Rendys (2V) 

Adassa (RE)  Max (2V) 

We hope the list will get considerably larger next year! 


